



The Graceful Connection

MAY 2023



Latest News from the Sedgwick Plaza Newsletter

This is Helen, a perfect representation of a bright nice spring day. Helen was born in 1951 in Pueblo Colorado. She moved to Sedgwick Plaza April 30, 2022 and started making friends quickly. She is always smiling and she always has a great attitude. Helen enjoys crafting and working. She worked at Wesley Woodlawn Hospital for 18yrs, St. Francis hospital for 13 yrs, and as a Paramedic for 10 yrs, so that lets us know she loves helping and being around people. Helen we are SO glad you chose Sedgwick Plaza as your new home we are so pleased to have you here. Continue to keep your days bright like a nice spring day!

Sedgwick Plaza Events

Community Updates



Join us for Cinco De Mayo May 4th from 4pm - 6pm invite your family to come have a great time with us here at Sedgwick Plaza.



Invite your family May 12th 3pm to take a family photo shoot from us to you. Don't forget to dress to impress.



Paparazzi jewelry with Rosie Knox Monday May 15th at 3pm

BIRTHDAYS

DJ Stauffer 5/1 Delva Powers 5/6 Frieda Dobbeke 05/13 Rosie Thannum 5/28 Hubert Zey 5/29

Cheddar's Scratch Kitchen Billy Sims BBQ

Outings:
Sedgwick County Zoo
Crosswinds Casino

C R A F T S Crafts with Michelle Bible Horseshoe Door Decor Watering Can Craft

NEW RESIDENTS





SEDGWICK PLAZA

A GRACE MGMT COMMUNITY

MEET OUR TEAM

Danielle Jeffries - Executive Director
Meshell Boydston - Business Office
Manager
Samantha Simmons - Wellness Director
Dimitriy Kiselev - Maintenance Director
Lawonder Markham - Life Enrichment

Director
Carli Birmingham - Sales and Marketing
Director
Crystal Johnson - Housekeeping
Supervisor
Dining Service Director - Dave Slechta